
We are celebrating  
Richard Brinch Hansen’s  25th  anniversary
and at the same time we will say goodbye to Richard, who will retire as of the 30th 
September 2013. Therefore we should be pleased to see business partners, friends of the 
house, and family to a reception

Wednesday the 25th September 2013 at 12.00–15.00 hrs.

Come and meet Richard and the team of 
R2 Agro – NutriScan who will be your future 
contacts and technical sparring partners.

The reception will take place at 
Odinsvej 23
DK-8722  Hedensted

Please reply no later than 
the 19th of  September 2013 
to kha@r2agro.com 
Do not hesitate to contact us 
if you need any assistance for 
hotel bookings etc. 

Nils J. Pedersen Karsten C. Kjeldsen Karin J. Hansen


